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Our Fall Fundraiser is underway!  Your child should have brought home their packet on 
Friday.  The sale began Friday, September 27th and will continue until Friday, October 
11th.

We appreciate your participation to benefit our children and the school.  If you have 
questions, please contact Leah Isaacson at 801-783-8238.

Our Fall Rummage Sale begins this Wednesday afternoon under the direction of 
Fernando Ceballos.  Thank you to all who have already signed up to work!  It is a large 
undertaking and many volunteers are needed.

Midterms went home Friday.  If you have any questions or concerns contact your child’s 
teacher.

As you know, our usual monthly HSA meeting has been moved to Tuesday, Oct. 8th, so 
that you may attend the Parish Mission, offered by Fr. Bill Reinhart.  Our next HSA 
meeting is Nov. 5th.

Our October All School Mass is Saturday the 19th, 5:30pm at SCM.  We had wonderful 
representation in September.  This is an important part of your child’s faith formation.  
We would like them to participate not only at our daily school Mass, but at our monthly 
Masses, as a vital part of our parish community.

Fifth Grade will be making their annual field trip to the Buffalo Bill Center of the West on 
October 8th-9th.  More information will be sent home for those Fifth Graders.  


